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Heller Reaction to Sandoval Withdrawing Name from SCOTUS Consideration
(Washington, DC) – Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement after Governor Brian Sandoval recently announced he would withdraw his name from consideration for possible nomination to the Supreme Court of the United States:  
“As a friend and former colleague of Governor Sandoval’s, I believe he is eminently qualified for this position. But, I support his decision to withdraw his name from consideration for the Supreme Court vacancy. I hope the next President will consider him in the future,” said Senator Dean Heller. 
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